
THANK YOU TO ALL OUR OCTOBER VOLUNTEERS!  
WE REALLY APPRECIATE YOU!
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PIZZA DAY WOES  
We have ceased 
business with the 

Pizza Pizza store 
located on Jean Talon 

given numerous 
mistakes and very rude 

behaviour towards our volunteers. A huge 
thank you goes out to Monica Espitia Silva, 

our Pizza Day Chair who has done a great job 
through tough conditions and who contacted 
Pizza Pizza head office to work out a solution 

for the rest of the year. 

Have you signed up to be part of the 
DGFA? If not, you’re missing out on 
reminder emails and invites to fun 

family planned activities throughout 
the year.  

Click here to add your name 

DGFA 2019 Fundraiser 
Don’t forget about our Olive Oil & Cheese 

Fundraiser…  
Deadline to order is Thursday Nov 7th  

 Click here to place your order

Have you purchased your tickets to our Family Game 
Night? It’s Thursday Nov 7th from 6h30 to 8h30pm 

Click here to place your order

Save the date 
Wednesday Nov 27th 
(also Olive Oil & Cheese pick up day)
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